From: sami barratt
Subject: Re: How was your day
Date: 25 August 2014 12:32

To: Phil de Cobain phil@premierevenimarquees.co.uk

Hi Phil

We has a fantastic day and the marquee was absolutely excellent. Your team were very accommodating of our hill top site. There was more space inside the marquee than I had anticipated and it looked great. Many of our guests commented on the unique shape and we feel it fitted the venue perfectly. I have attached some photos taken by our guests as I have not received the official images back from the photographer yet, I will send further images on when I receive them.

Many thanks

Sami

On Mon, Aug 18, 2014 at 11:45 AM, Phil de Cobain < philopremiereventmarquees co.ul > wrote:

Dear Sami

Thank you for choosing us to cover your event earlier this year and we hope you had a brilliant day. Any comments you may have on our marquees and the service we provided would be greatly valued.

We are always looking for photographs of events we cover and if you have any photo's of your event that we could use we would very much appreciate it if you could either email them to us or post them on a CD.

Once again thank you for using Premier Event Marquees

Regards

Phil

Premier Event Marquees

Regards

Phil de Cobain
Premier Event Marquées
01405 765151
07740 378060
www.premiereventmarquées.co.uk



